
Moderator’s Quarterly Report:  March 2023 

 

We are gearing up for the Annual Town Meeting(ATM) on May 16, 2023.  I encourage all registered 

voters in Southwick to attend as this is where you get to play an active role in town government.  If you 

have questions on how the ATM works please visit The Citizens Guide to Town Meeting! 

https://www.sec.state.ma.us/cis/cistwn/twnidx.htm 

The Finance Committee has been in the middle of budget hearings and finalizing the budget for voters 

to approve at the ATM.  It Is important to remember that the Finance Committee is a recommending 

committee and the voters must vote to approve the budget at the ATM. 

I look forward to seeing you at the Annual Town Meeting 


